

Marian Pilgrimage Site Visit

Thank you for hosting the statue of Mary, Mother of God at your location! We hope the pilgrimage will bring many blessings to those who visit during her time there.

On-site contact (name and cell phone – not for publication, for internal use only):

For inquiries about planning, please email or call Bryan Somerville: 704-370-3325 or <u>BTSomerville@rcdoc.org</u>.

We encourage you to post the pilgrimage information on your website, bulletin, email/SMS, and social media channels to promote the visitation as broadly as possible. If you need assistance with communications, please call the diocesan Communications Office at 704-370-3333.